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CALL FOR NOMINATIONS  

A greater opportunity for the members to have a say in the 
running of the Conservation Council was one of the objectives of a new 
constitution approved at the annual general meeting last year. As a 
result of this both the officers and the members of the board of 
directors shall be elected by the membership; nominations shall be 
sought in a call for nominations being mailed to all members; voting 
shall be by mail ballot prior to the annual meeting; the results of 
the voting shall be announced at the annual general meeting. 

Council President Ken Langmaid has set up the nominations 
committee of Chapter Presidents: Tim Andrew (FrederictOn), Bud 
Crandall (Saint John), Eric Randall (Woodstock), or their alternates, 
and a member of Pollution Probe, Moncton. This committee is respon-
sible for the management of the elections. 

Nominations can be made through the Chapter Presidents or by 
using the form below. Nominees should be members in good standing and 
should, of course, consent to their nomination. 

It is necessary to elect the President, Vice-President, 
Secretary,. and the Treasurer and ten directors - eight to serve 1974-
1977, and two to serve 1974-1975 to replace directors who have moved 
from New Brunswick. Present officers and directors are listed below, 
with those positions open to election this year marked with an 
asterisk. Chapter Presidents are ex-officio members of the Board. 

OFFICERS: 

1972-75 

1973-76 

*Ken Langmaid (Fredericton) 
*Richard Tarn (Fredericton) 
*Dave Christie (Saint John) 
*Dave Olmstead (Fredericton) 

*Lucy Dyer (Fredericton) 
*David Olmstead (Fredericton) 
*David Folster (Fredericton) 
*Herman van Groenewoud (1"ton) 
*Louis La Pierre (Moncton) 
*Tim Andrew (Fredericton) 

Dave Christie (Saint John) 
Dr. Milton Gregg (Fredericton) 
Jim Pickett (Andover) 
Alan Reynolds (Moncton) 
Bill Wilson (Saint John) 
Bud Belyea (Woodstock) 

John Bethel (Newcastle) 
Harold Hatheway (Fredericton) 
Ken Langmaid (Fredericton) 
Mary Majka (Hillsborough) 
Anne Ottow (Berrys Mills) 
John Henderson (Fredericton) 
Richard Tarn (Fredericton) 
Frank Withers (Woodstock) 

President 
Vice-president 
Secretary 
Treasurer 

DIRECTORS:  

1971-1974 



CONSERVATION COUNCIL * CONSEIL DE CONSERVATION * NEW BRUNSWICK 

NEWSLETTER SEPTEMBER 1974  

Annual General Meeting. 

President's Report 

The major .newsworthy activity of your executive since the 
last Newsletter hes been the presentation of s. brief to the provin-
cial cabinet, which WS wiLely covered in the news media. The brief 
will bejsurmarised in the feport to the AGM. 

The 3xecutive a:so issued a fairly detailed - news release on 
the Point Le7,reau'ruclear generating plant proposal, after careful 
review of the technical inforuation released to date by the Environ-
ment division of the Department of - Fisheries and Enviornment. 

As you mat7 know, last April Environment Canada issued a major 
statement putting forward a plan to undertake impact studies, assess-
ment and public hearings on all major developments which involved 
federal monies and which _might have detrimental effects on the envir-
onment. Your executive has requested the Hen. Madame Sauve, newly 
appointed Minister of the Environment, to implement action on the 
Lepreat- proposal under. this plan. 

-The-ecutive is preparing to present a brief on Land Use to 
the Legislative Committee on Land Use 'and Rural Development. This is 
one of the most important areas of concern in the world today, as the 
total world food suvoly related to peptlation is becoming critical, 
while in developed countries such as Canada the cost of land for 
housing is iapidly being pushed beyond t-he reach of the average. 
citizen. 

Your Board of Directors is preparing for the Annual General 
Meeting, planned for Saint John this year - if plans for the speaker 
are successful this shouJd be a meeting of major importance to the 
entire population of tbe area. 

Funds are always in short supply se make sure, your own mem-
bership is up to date, recruit new members and see if any organizations 
to which you belong will provide support. 

• Ken Langmaid 
President 



Nominations for Conservation Council of New Brunswick 
Elections 

I wish to nominate 	(name)..00000000 00 

1974 

0 00 00000000000000000Q00000 00006,0 

00 00 0 000 00000T0100N000000000 000000 

For the position of..00000000000000 0. 0 000 c0000000000000000000000 000 0 00 

in the Conservation Council of New Brunswick. 

I agree to allow my: name to stand for the above nomination..... 
(signed nominee) 

Return to Nominating. Committee, CCNB, P0 O. Box 541, Fredericton, on 
or before Friday, October 18, 1974. 

MEMBERSHIPS  

I want to join the Conservation Council of New Brunswick 

I enclose $ 	for membership for 1974. 

Name . 0000000 000 O000000000000000000000TelePhOne NO0000000000000000 0000 

Addresa.0000 O 0 0 O 00 0000 00 0 0 0 C 000000000000 000 00C 0 0000 00 000 00 00000000000 

In Fredericton: $5.00 regular; Sl000 student (mail to Jane Tarn, 
P. O. Box 492, Fredericton. 

In Saint John; 
and Woodstock: 
	

Contnct your local Chapter Executives. 

Elsewhere: 
	

$2.00 regular, $3.00 family. Mail to - David Olmstead, 
Treasurer, P O. Box 541, Fredericton, N. B. 
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